
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

College Closure - Friday 10th March - Snow 

 

 

After careful consideration and due to the continued adverse weather throughout the night, 

I have taken the decision to close Horizon Community College today, Friday 10 th March 2023 

to all students and staff. This is to ensure the safety of students and staff. We are also aware 

that bus services are affected too. 

 

Your child can access learning online logging on to Bedrock/Seneca and Sparx. The Year 11 

mocks that were due to take place today will be rescheduled to next Wednesday, 15th March, 

more details to follow on this. Year 11 should use today to continue their revision. 

 

Please stay safe. 

 

Mrs Huddart 

Principal 

 


